
 

 

Mr A P Ralph 

 

I have attached the draft consent order and the subsequent email correspondence between torbay council for 

the committee to see.  

It shows that this licence application is for the exact agreements agreed by torbay council just a few months 

ago.  

The reason the consent order was never materialised, which ultimately led to the revocation of the premises 

licence, is because I was in other employment at the time and the police were under the impression that I 

wasn’t willing to leave this employment to pursue a new career at Hennessey Cocktail Lounge. I 

subsequently terminated my employment there in December, working a small notice period in order to allow 

my previous employer time to find a suitable replacement. 

However, I have remained unemployed until this point, under the perception that the committee and council 

will now re-agree the terms requested beforehand now that I have proved my dedication to the premises.  

 

Yours Sincerely  

Anthony Ralph 


